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O-3 Past-President’s Report  
MPLA Board Meeting 
September 23, 2015 
 
 
June: 
 
Attended the June 16, 2015 Board meeting online via Zoom. 
 
As Chair of the Administration Committee, I called for an online review and approval of the following letters of 
agreement for service for 2015, which were approved by the Admin Committee and will be ratified by the 
MPLA Board at our June meeting: 
 

 Executive Secretary’s Letter of Agreement 
 Webmaster’s Letter of Agreement 
 Systems Administrator’s Letter of Agreement 

 
Reviewed and edited the draft of the August/September edition of the MPLA newsletter.   
 
Reviewed the June 2015 check register. 
 
July: 
 
Voted to approve the contract for MPLA’s 2016 joint conference with the Colorado Association of Libraries 
(CAL). 
 
Reviewed the July check register. 
 
August: 
 
Reviewed the August 2015 check register. 
 
September: 
 
Plan to attend the MPLA Business Meeting at the 2015 joint MPLA/WLA conference in Cheyenne, Wyoming. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Wendy Wendt 
MPLA Past-President 


